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9th Chartered Flight from Brunei to India  
on 15th January, 2021 

 

 
 



 
 
 

  



  



 The High Commission has been pro-actively involved in the repatriation of 
stranded Indian nationals from Brunei.  In this regard, the 9th Chartered Flight operated 
by Royal Brunei Airlines left for Coimbatore, India this morning with 139 passengers.  In 
case of further requirement, the High Commission will continue to organize more 
Chartered Flights to help stranded Indian nationals reach their destinations in India.  
The High Commission would like to thank the Indian Associations in Brunei for their 
constructive cooperation in assisting the passengers in fulfilling all mandatory 
requirements of both Brunei and India to ensure a smooth passage. 

  



 

 
 

2. As in the past, the Mission officials led by High Commissioner H.E. Ajaneesh 
Kumar were present at the airport to see off the departing passengers. 
  



  



 
 

******* 

Brunei Darussalam, 15th January 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


